Town of Rockford

December 2018

Snow Removal Policy

The Town of Rockford believes that it is in the best interest of the residents for the town to assume basic
responsibility for control of snow and ice on town streets. Reasonable ice and snow control is necessary for routine
travel and emergency services. The town will provide such control in a safe and cost effective manner, keeping in
mind safety, budget, personnel and environmental concerns. The town will utilize town employees, equipment and/or
private contractors to provide this service. For a copy of the policy in it’s entirety, please contact Town Hall.

The Public Works operator will decide when to begin snow or ice control operations.

SIDEWALKS

The town will make an effort to remove snow from the downtown area sidewalks, provided personnel and funds are
available. Business owners should not assume the town will be solely responsible for the sidewalks in front of their
businesses. It will be necessary for business owners to work in conjunction with town personnel to keep the

sidewalks snow and ice free.

RESIDENT’S RESPONSIBILITY

Residents are responsible for snow removal on the sidewalks in front of their property. The town is not responsible
for driveways. You should expect to have to keep your driveway open. If at all possible, refrain from parking
vehicles on the street when it’s likely that plowing will be necessary.

Town Hall will be closing at
12:00pm Christmas Eve, and closed
December 25th, Christmas Day and

January 1st, New Year’s Day.
Garbage service will be delayed
by one day during these holidays.

HAPPY HoLIDAYS!
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4th Annual Light-Up Rockford
Again this year, we would love to see all of our residents
add lights to an outdoor tree in their yard. Let's see if we
can beat last year's number of 31 lit trees and bring the
community together sharing a common goal. It's fun,
and it makes the town look so festive! We will drive
around on the evening of December 16th
to count the trees.
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2018 Sewer Project

You may have noticed a lot of construction activity behind Fredneck's.

The town has received funding from the Spokane County Community
Development Block Grant Program to replace 700 feet of the main sewer
line! Council knows that some of the town’s infrastructure is out-of-date
and in need of replacement. With projects like this, portions of the sewer
line can be updated or replaced, focusing on the most critical areas first.

509-291-4716 M-F 9am-12pm, 1pm-4pm



